SB 913 -- PEER REVIEW FOR DESIGN PROFESSIONAL

This bill relates to provisions of the peer review process for
architects, landscape architects, professional land surveyors, and
professional engineers that are set to expire on January 1, 2023.
This bill repeals the expiration of those provisions.



